Message from the CEO

Welcome to Air Academy Credit Union!

On September 6, 2023, the members of Routt Federal Credit Union (RFCU) voted during a special meeting on a proposal to merge with Air Academy Federal Credit Union, DBA Air Academy Credit Union (AACU). The merger became legally effective on October 1, and we are excited to expand our field of membership and honored to welcome you to the AACU family.



Glenn L. Strebe President/CEO

Until now there has been no noticeable change in your accounts; however, the time has come for us to bring RFCU's data onto our operating system through what is called a data conversion. Once the data conversion is complete, all RFCU accounts will officially be AACU accounts and you will have full access to all AACU branch locations, ATMs, and our online and mobile banking!

Our conversion team has been hard at work over the last few months learning RFCU's processes and systems to determine the best strategy to complete this process. While you will experience some changes to how you do business and some brief disruptions of service, our merger team has worked hard to minimize the impact to you, our new member-owners, during this process. Over the next few weeks, we will add information and resources related to the data conversion on our website. If you have questions, please call us at 719.593.8600 or 800.223.1983.

Again, welcome to Air Academy Credit Union and we look forward to helping you thrive and achieve your goals!

Sincerely,

Glenn L. Strebe

Gland Stroke

President/CEO

Air Academy Credit Union